
 
Investing Now for 
Newton’s Future 

Mayor Ruthanne Fuller and the City of 
Newton present the Pellegrini Park Field 

House Improvement Project 

 

This exciting project will help preserve the charm and character 
of this extremely popular facility that supports countless 
wonderful programs for people of all ages. At its core, this is an 
envelope restoration project to protect and preserve this 
incredible asset. Additional investments in interior and exterior 
elements and features will be discussed with the community and 
included as appropriate 

For information please contact us at: Pelligriniparkfieldhouse@newtonma.gov 

or call us at: (617) 796-1600 
 

or visit our website at: https://www.newtonma.gov/government/public-buildings/current-upcoming-
projects/Pelligriniparkfieldhouse 
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